
 

 

 

 

 

Research Partnership Grant 2021 – FAQ 
 

 

Thursday, June 3, 2021, 4:00 p.m. (CET) 
 

 

The Leading House for the Latin American Region invites you to its consultation session on the Research Partnership Grant. 

We will try to answer your additional questions regarding the current call. 

 

The session will be conducted via Zoom. Please use this Link. 

No password is needed. 

 

 

Should you not have received this flyer from the Leading House directly and wish to receive information about our future events 

and calls, please send an e-mail to leadinghouse@unisg.ch 
 

www.cls.unisg.ch/de/forschung/leading-house 
 

 

https://unisg.zoom.us/j/88601822087?pwd=WXZEZENKMmhJbXRNNXQxcDVDekoyUT09
mailto:leadinghouse@unisg.ch
https://cls.unisg.ch/de/forschung/leading-house

